
Telephone: (350) 20047592 (Centrex 2624); Fax: (350) 20047579 (Centrex 1989); 
 E-mail: mschy@gibtelecom.net 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
No: 870/2013 
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MINISTER LINARES CONGRATULATES THE GIBRALTAR NATIONAL 
DANCE ORGANISATION 

 
The Minister for Culture, the Hon Steven Linares, is very pleased to be able to 
congratulate the Gibraltar National Dance Organisation team who are currently 
participating in the International Dance Organisation’s World Championships in 
Riesa, Germany.  
 
After reaching the semi-finals and finals in many of the categories, for which the 
Minister congratulates all the participants, the Minister is delighted to report that 
Gibraltar is now the World Champion in the Junior Duet category.  Many 
congratulations go to Bella Gomez and Sarah Anne Mclaren for having come 
first out of no less than 49 entries from around the world.  They have done 
Gibraltar proud.  
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